
bOHP Newsletter July 2015 (10) View this email in your browser

Dear bOHP Subscribers,
 
To improve the information covered during each bOHP visit, we have made
some edits to the Caregiver Interview and Clinical Charting found in the
“CHARTING” panel. We have also updated the bOHP Report Card with a color-
coded caries risk assessment to allow caregivers to better visualize their child's
risk as it relates to your oral health recommendations.

Check out a copy of the changes at the end of this message. We hope they will
help to better capture the essence of the visit and facilitate your
communication with caregivers about their infant/toddler.
 
Best Wishes,
The bOHP Team
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You can access the "Charting" panel via the Dashboard.
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